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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Request for Proposals (RFP) 
Fiscal Year 2020 – 2021 

Occupational Therapy, Physical Therapy, and Speech Therapy Services for 
Minors 

 
To: Interested Parties  
 
From: Eastern Los Angeles Regional Center 
 
Date: April 7, 2021     
 
 
The Eastern Los Angeles Regional Center (ELARC) in collaboration with the California 
Department of Developmental Services (DDS) seeks proposals from a community 
partner or partners, Occupational Therapy, Physical Therapy, and Speech Therapy 
Services for Minors to be selected and vendored by ELARC.  Applicants must submit a 
proposal to develop services for consumers ages three through twenty who require 
specialized services, as deemed necessary based on informal clinical opinion, including 
review by a regional center clinician. To be vendored under this service code, the 
provider shall have at a minimum, one year's experience working with persons with 
developmental disabilities. ELARC must obtain and maintain validation of this 
experience. Applicants must be able to provide relevant licenses, certifications and/or 
credentials as required by the State of California to practice in the field being offered. 
Interested parties are invited to submit a proposal in accordance with the specifications 
contained in this Request for Proposal (RFP) under ELARC’s Community Resource 
Development Plan (CRDP).  It is designed to meet the needs of minors with 
developmental disabilities needing Occupational, Physical and Speech Therapy. 
 
Prospective applicants are required to attend a mandatory orientation held 
virtually by the Eastern Los Angeles Regional Center scheduled on Thursday, 
April 29, 2021 at 2:00 p.m.  
 
Copies of the RFP will be posted on April 12, 2021 at www.elarc.org under service 
provider tab “Grant Opportunities.”   
 
Thank you for your interest in service to persons with developmental disabilities. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mayra Magaña 
Community Services Specialist      

Please post until May 24, 2021 

 

http://www.elarc.org/

